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Dear Parent/Carer, 

With the end of the hot spell and with temperatures cooling we will be returning to normal school uniform from 
Monday 10th July, although ties and blazers will continue to be optional. 

Thanks to parents, carers and staff the standard of uniform at the school is usually outstanding. The introduction of 
PE kit has not been a total success and this is due to a number of reasons not all of them foreseeable. 

What it has done is reinforce the case for us to consider the introduction of a summer uniform for the summer term. 
Our climate is changing and to make a uniform change, (possibly tailored shorts for boys, skorts/culottes/normal 
skirts for girls), would avoid any confusion and/or different interpretations of what is and what is not acceptable in 
terms of uniform for the summers to come. 

Let us sort it out once and for all. 

We will be writing to you next term to consult over the matter so that if there are any changes we will all have plenty 
of time before next summer to have everything in place. 

So, to confirm, from Monday it is normal uniform with ties and blazers optional. No PE hoodies or kit. No other 
hoodies or sweatshirts just normal school uniform. 

Thank you for your views, patience and understanding in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

D B Thomas 

 

 


